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        Gillette City Council Pre-Meeting, December 4, 2018 

Council Proceedings    December 4, 2018    6:00 p.m. 

 

A Pre-Meeting of the City Council was held on Tuesday the 4th day of December 2018. 

 

Present were Councilmen Barks, Carsrud, Lundvall, Montgomery (via phone), Neary and Mayor Carter-King; 

City Administrator Davidson; City Attorney Reyes; Directors Cole, Henderson, Muzzarelli, and Wilde; Lt. 

Deaton; Managers Palazzari and Toscana; and City Clerk Abelseth. 

 

Others present: Councilman Elect Brown.  

 

Warm Up Items 

Mayor Carter-King reported that someone will need to take over Councilman Barks’ position on the Rec 

Board. Councilman Lundvall agreed to fill his position. Administrator Davidson briefed the Council on the 

upcoming Awards Banquet and the new starting time of 6:00 p.m. 

 

Introduction of Citizen Advisory Board Member 

Administrator Davidson introduced Greg Johnson as the new Boys & Girls Club Board Member. 

 

Snow Removal Update 

Director Wilde provided an update of snow removal procedures. All Public Works’ staff will work closely 

together to clear subdivisions in a timelier manner. He added, however, that the pathways will not be cleared 

as quickly, allowing more focus on the subdivisions. 

 

Review December 4th Council Agenda 

The group reviewed the upcoming agenda items. 

 

Executive Session 

Councilman Carsrud made a motion to move into an Executive Session to discuss personnel and litigation; 

seconded by Councilman Barks. All voted aye. The motion carried. 

 

Adjournment 

There being no further business to come before the Council, the meeting adjourned at 6:30 p.m. An audio 

recording of this meeting is available in the City Clerk’s Office.  
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Karlene Abelseth, City Clerk    Louise Carter-King, Mayor 
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